               Associated Growers of British Columbia Limited
             The fruit growers of British Columbia met to form the B.C. Fruit Growers Association in 1889.  Fifty years earlier, the province’s first fruit trees were successfully grown in the Hudson’s Bay Company orchard at Fort Langley.  The gold-seekers who came for the Cariboo gold rush and settled in the new province provided a market for locally grown fruit.  During the years following, orchards sprang up on Vancouver Island and the Gulf Islands, in the Fraser Valley, along the upper Fraser and Thompson Rivers, and finally in the Similkameen, Shuswap-Okanagan, and Kootenay regions.   

               Soon the supply began to outstrip the local demand, and the first shipment of B.C. fruit to be exported from the province went by train to Winnipeg in 1888. After other promising markets were explored in Eastern Canada, the Orient and Britain, the growers were encouraged.   The following year, the Vancouver Board of Trade, under the leadership of Mayor David Oppenheimer, sponsored a drive to bring horticulturalists together to exchange ideas, share knowledge, and raise standards in growing and marketing.  Thus the Association was born.      

               As the quality and consistency of the fruit improved, with B.C. Fruits winning awards at agricultural exhibitions at home and abroad, the need for a common marketing strategy was recognized.  The B.C. Fruit Exchange, the Fruit and Produce Exchange of B.C. and the Okanagan Fruit Union were tried and failed. In 1913, about 1000 growers formed the Okanagan United Growers, marketing under the OK brand, but by 1923 the OUG folded as profits dropped and independent shippers competed with the cooperative.  

               A new organization, to be known as the Associated Growers of British Columbia, was created and approved by the government in 1924.  Associated Growers  purchased the OK  Brand to market their product under a trusted and familiar name, but by the 1930’s, they too were struggling financially,  as more and more growers backed out of the optional cooperative marketing scheme.  In March, 1933, the Associated Growers declared bankruptcy, leaving the way clear for the move to new mandatory marketing board, the B.C. Tree Fruits Limited, which was adopted by an overwhelming majority of growers in 1939.  This compulsory and exclusive fruit marketing situation survived until 1974, when the growers voted to allow other marketing solutions as well as B.C. Tree Fruits Limited and the government approved their decision. 
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